[bookmark: _GoBack]DUE TO ON GOING CONCERN OVER THE SPREAD OF THE CORONAVIRUS WE ARE GOING TO FOLLOWING THE RECOMMENDATION OF THE MASS DENTAL SOCIETY AND GOVERNOR  BAKER AND BE CLOSED WITH THE EXCEPTION OF ORAL SURGERY EMERGENCIES UNTIL AT LEAST APRIL 7th.
Wednesday March 18th- Friday March 20th
we will be seeing emergencies from 9am-1pm.

If you have an emergency PLEASE CALL TO SCHEDULE AN APPOINTMENT!

ALLL NON EMERGENCY APPOINTMENTS HAVE BEEN CANCELLED.
